
Please place my objection to HB2020 on the record, because, if passed, it will cause serious 
economic harm to all OR citizens and businesses (except for special "carve outs"). The state 
government's fiduciary duty and obligation, per the OR constitution, to knowingly cause no 
economic harm to the citizens of OR is being grossly disregarded.  And all for NO environmental 
benefit as claimed. 
 
Public input is closed on Friday, March 1, but your final "public input" meeting is not til 
Saturday, March 2.  Whatever could be wrong with THAT picture? 
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Beals 
Gold Hill 
 


